
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 

 

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     

Issue 5: Friday 6th October 2023 
October 2022 

 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

What a lovely week of weather we’ve enjoyed meaning the children have 
been able to get out and enjoy our full grounds which is fantastic. It looks like 
a warm weekend ahead which has pleased our 36 Year 3 and 4 children who 
are coming with myself, Miss Huggett and Mrs Papi to our PGL long weekend. 
They are very excited and looking forward to days of fun filled adventures! 
 
This week though every child ‘let their light shine’ with Harvest 
performances for every class! Key Stage 1 led the way on Monday morning 
with their fantastic performance – full of confidence and catchy harvest 
songs! Well done next to Key Stage 2 who filled the church with their singing 
and readings. The day finished with our youngest class who held their first 
ever class performance and there were many proud faces watching on. They 
also shared their homemade vegetable soup made with ingredients from 
their shop visit last week and homemade bread – yum! 

 
There were more sporting experiences for children in Year 6 this week as Mr 
Jones took a team to the Sevenoaks hockey festival – they showed great 
perseverance and excellent attitude and behavior and knocked out a win in 
their group matches – well done. Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby next week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s coming up? 
Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th October Y2 to Y6 lantern making workshop 
Friday 13th October 530pm Festival of Light  
 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for the year so far: 
 

St. George’s 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2): - 
 
Cedar (Year 3):  Starr S 
 
Willow (Year 4):  Oscar S 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Erin D 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Hugo J 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%. Last year 

we fell a bit short at 94.2% so this 
is a core focus to give our children 

the best life chances. 
 

 
Attendance this year so far: 

 
Oak (Year R): 97.4% 

 
Beech (Year 1): 96.7% 

 
Maple (Year 2): 96.5% 

 
Cedar (Year 3): 95.5% 

 
Willow (Year 4): 97.0% 

 
Hazel (Year 5): 95.6% 

 
Sycamore (Year 6): 96.0% 

 
Whole school:  96.3% 

 

Congratulations to: 
MAPLE CLASS 

 
You are the highest attenders this week! 

For unexpected absence eg illness 
for example, please call and speak 
to the school office before 9.30am 

so absence can be recorded 
accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment 

during the school day you MUST 
provide evidence of an 

appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be 
requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found 
through this link 

https://forms.gle/EmATxMsauEo
M8YNL8   

 

BRING FAITH & EDUCATION TOGETHER 
by 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
                                        
 
 
 

 
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school 
vision, this week that honour goes to… 

 
Year 6 Hockey Team 

 
Well done to a team who were great ambassadors 

for our school from their sporting attitude and 
behavior when representing our school  

 
You all ‘let your light shine!’ 

 

https://forms.gle/EmATxMsauEoM8YNL8
https://forms.gle/EmATxMsauEoM8YNL8


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 

 
This week around school there was a lot of maths, 

English and DT happening! 
 

Our week in pictures… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Bringing faith and education 
together 


